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We are fast approaching Summer. I hope everyone is 
doing well, considering the uptick in COVID cases 
and all the crazy stuff going on in the world today.

With the increase in COVID infections, Los Angeles 
County Department of Health is once again strongly 
recommending masking indoors. We will 
be holding a meeting at La Romeria Park 
this Wednesday, June 1st. Please wear a 
mask if you are planning to attend the 
meeting. We will start at 7:30 PM.

Over the last several months, we have been made 
aware that some of our members have not been 
receiving the newsletter. When you receive the June 
newsletter, please let Chris or me know so that we 
can determine who is not getting it. Also, if you see 
a PSF club member, ask them if they received it and 
let us know if they did not.  We do not know what 
has changed but some of the members that were 
receiving the newsletter no longer do, including me.

May 12th thru the 15th, the Arizona 
Commemorative Air Force group flew 
their B­17 and B­25 bombers at Chino. 
Rides in both planes were available and 
sold out quickly. I’ve included a few pictures of both 
planes in this newsletter. you can find all the details 
at the Planes of Fame website.

There are a variety of glider, scale and competitive 
events in California this month. Please share photos 
and your thoughts, if you attend any of these meets. 
All the events can be found here.

The West Torrance Little League schedule is 
finishing up and will conclude mid­June at 

Entradero Park. The Torrance school schedule 
concludes about the same time. This means that the 
field we fly from should remain available to us 
weekday mornings. However, there may be more 
youth at the park. Weekends will still be a challenge, 
as club baseball and tournaments may be scheduled. 

Please let us know if there are any field 
access issues.

Parking at Del Cerro remains unchanged. 
Flying shoud be great June 4th for the 
Fun­Fly, if the weather holds. The long 

range forecast is predicting 13 mph winds out of the 
south­southwest and partly cloudy skies, temps in 
the low 70’s. Guys usually show up around noon for 
the Fun­Fly. 

Once again, please get your PSF renewal completed 
and mail it to Don. Don will also be at our 
Wednesday meeting this week if you want to turn in 
your package in person.  You can always find the 

package on our website.

Head out to the fields and put a plane in 
the air. The flying has been great lately. 
It would be great to see you at the fields 

or the meeting.

All the best,
Jeff

June 2022

Next Meeting

Wednesday, June 1st
La Romeria Park

7:30pm

Upcoming Fun­Flys

Del Cerro June 4th
Entradero None

https://planesoffame.org/events-calendar2/CAF-B-17-and-B-25-Event
https://www.modelaircraft.org/event-calendar?field_event_type_target_id=All&field_address_administrative_area=CA&field_address_district=All&field_event_category_target_id=All&field_event_end_date_value=06%2F01%2F2022&field_event_start_date_value=06%2F30%2F2022
http://www.peninsulasilentflyers.com/content/current-membership-package


­ page 2 ­

June 2022

B­25 & B­17 Bombers at Planes of Fame

Still need to renew?
Please send Don your package, or 

bring it to this month's meeting.


